Children are invited to come into school in warm outdoor
clothing (they will need to wear trainers) including
something festive if possible. This could be a Christmas
Jumper, a Santa's hat, a red or green t shirt or some
Christmas socksl
Children also bring with them their school uniform and
shoes to change into following the run.



